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COMMUNIQUÉ FROM THE DISCIPLINED FORCES SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

 

Recruitment Exercise for the posts of Police Constable and Woman Police Constable 

 

The public is hereby informed that following the Communiqué issued by the 

National Crisis Committee, the registration of female candidates whose surname starts 

with letters R to Z scheduled on Monday 22 April 2024 at the Police Band Headquarters, 

Willoughby Road, Vacoas, will be postponed for Tuesday 23 April 2024. In addition, 

Female candidates who were requested to call at the Gymkhana Grounds, Vacoas for the 

Physical Aptitude Test on Monday 22 April 2024, should call on Tuesday 23 April 2024 

at the same venue and at the same time. 

 

        

 

 

 

Date:22 April 2024         Disciplined Forces Service Commission 

            7 Louis Pasteur Street, 

            FOREST SIDE. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


